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8th May 2007   Stock Exchange Announcement No. 7, 2007 
 
 
 
 
AaB A/S, large shareholder announcement (s. 29) from Spar Nord Bank 
 
According to the securities act s. 29 we notify that following a sale Spar Nord  
Bank is no longer the owner of more than 5% of the shares in AaB A/S. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Executive Board 
 
John Lundsgaard 
Managing Director 
 
Direct phone 96344013 
e-mail   jl@sparnord.dk 
 


